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NEWSLETTER 8th NOVEMBER 2019  
(Sent by Parentmail only) 

 

REMEMBRANCE SERVICE - Weather permitting, we shall be holding our Remembrance Service at the 

Buttercross at 10.50 on Monday 11th November – all welcome.  Please arrive at 10.45 so that everyone 

assembles in good time.  Please make sure your child has a warm coat etc with them.  If it is raining heavily, 

we may have to transfer to the church. 

Many thanks to Mrs Hurst and all the parents who helped the children make the poppies earlier this week.   

BOOK FAIR AND READING BREAKFAST – The School Book Fair will be in church from Tuesday 12th – Monday 

18th November and will be open from 3.00 – 3.30 each day.   This is a great opportunity for you to buy 

Christmas presents and help raise funds for the school to purchase more books.  We were able to purchase 

£520 worth of books after last year’s Fair!  On Wednesday 13th we will be holding our Reading Breakfast in 

school from 8.30-9.30.  Coffee will be available and we hope you will be able to come along and read with 

your children – Dad’s welcome too! 

ARRIVING AT SCHOOL IN THE MORNING – Some children are very eager to get to school and are in the 

playground at 8.30 or before!  We do need to advise you that staff are not legally on duty until 10 minutes 

before the bell rings.  This means if your child is in the playground between 8.30 and 8.40 you are still legally 

responsible and should supervise them accordingly please. 

SCHOOL PHOTOS – Hopefully you are all delighted with your children’s school photo!  The Early Bird discount 

ends next Friday 15th November, so if you haven’t yet ordered you still have time to take advantage of the 

25% discount offer. 

CHILDREN IN NEED – FRIDAY 15TH NOVEMBER – Once again we will be supporting Children in Need 

next Friday.  The children can make a donation to Children in Need and come to school in their 

pyjamas. 

 

CAYTHORPE COURT RESIDENTIAL – A reminder that the next payment of £90 towards this trip is due by Friday 

22nd November please.  Cheques payable to Hallaton Primary School. 

SWIMMING – If you have not yet paid for this half-term’s swimming, payment would be appreciated by the 

end of next week please – it’s £28/child payable to Hallaton Primary School. 

From the Friends 

The Friends are busy organising this year's Christmas Fair.  We have just 5 more stalls available for local 

businesses -be quick if you want a space. Only £10 for a table. Please email: hallatonfriends@gmail.com  for a 

booking form.   Cont’d 

mailto:hallatonfriends@gmail.com


We are also desperate for some lovely volunteers to help us sell the raffle tickets and help out with the crafts 

and games.  If you could spare an hour or so, please speak to a member of the Friends team or speak to Mrs 

Riley. We would really appreciate your help and support! 

 


